

## Low Risk Blanket Consent Form 2022/2023

## Dear Families:

In an effort to reduce the number of occasions throughout the school year that require you to give written consent for your child/children to take part in off-site activities, we have devised a "blanket" consent form, specifically for "low risk" field trips arranged by the teacher, teachers or school district, as part of the curriculum. We feel these activities are pertinent to the education of our students at West Boundary Elementary School.

To ensure full student participation in the field trips planned for this school year, parents/guardians are requested to sign this form, authorizing their child to participate. Examples of field trips covered by this form may include, yet are not limited to:

- Nature walks
- Bike rides
- Curriculum, cultural, sporting and special events

Out of district field trips (with the exception of Osoyoos), and major field trips involving overnight stays, will still require a special permission slip. Adequate supervision will be provided for all field trips.

provided for all field trips.

Please sign and return to the school as soon as possible.

Thank you,
Nick Bond
Principal

CONTRACTOR OF A BATTE

I give my permission to have my child participate in all field trips planned for this school year, as outlined above.

STUDENT'S NAME		
TEACHER	GRADE _	
PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE		